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PRESS RELEASE #21-015                                                                                      October 15, 2021 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

MARINE CORPS TRAINING REMINDER: JOHNSON VALLEY SHARED USE AREA 

UPCOMING CLOSURE 

 

MARINE CORPS AIR GROUND COMBAT CENTER TWENTYNINE PALMS, Calif. – 

The Johnson Valley Shared Use Area will be temporarily closed to the public beginning Friday 

October 22, 2021 through Monday November 1, 2021 while the Marine Corps conducts critical 

military training in the area.  

As previously announced, the Marine Corps shortened the closure period after refining the scope of 

training to be conducted in October and November 2021. When possible, the Marine Corps elects to 

shorten closure periods to allow for maximum public use and recreation in the Johnson Valley 

Shared Use Area. The Marine Corps would like to thank the community for their continued support. 

The Johnson Valley Shared Use Area will also be closed for military training on the following dates 

in 2022:  

 April 26 - May 9, 2022 

 October 18 - November 1, 2022 

For additional information and updates, including a downloadable map of the area depicting Combat 

Center and Shared Use Area boundaries, please visit: www.29palms.marines.mil/johnsonvalley/.  

Questions and inquiries may be directed to the Resource Management Group by emailing the 

Marine Corps Air Ground Combat Center at: SMBPLMSJOHNSONVALLEY@usmc.mil. 
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